Subject: Posh Rock Foundation Application for Funding
From: Barbara <bjwconsult@att.net>
Date: Fri, October 12, 2018 7:17 am
To: albert@fortgatlin.com
Cc: Shelly Licorish <shellylicorish@gmail.com>, Dorothy Holley
<yoj13@aol.com>, Susan Macpherson <SusanMacpherson@cfl.rr.com>

Dear Albert,

Congratulations!!  On September 13, 2018 The Senior Tennis of Volusia Inc. Board of Directors approved your organization’s application for funding.  We are currently in the dissolution process and will notify you of your distribution as soon as this process is completed.

We are proud to have your organization as a recipient of our 15 years of untiring work providing tennis to those who would otherwise might not have had the opportunity to play the game.

Regards,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Barbara Wong
President STOV Tennis
PTR10&Under and Senior Development Instructor
PO Box 411153
Melbourne, FL 32941-1153
“If you are always trying to be normal you will never know how amazing you can be”   
Maya Angelou


